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Mr. James B. Liberman, Esq.
Berlack, Israels & Liberman
26 Broadway
New York, N.Y. 10004

Dear Mr. Liberman:

It was a pleasure meeting with you and John Graham today at your
Washington office. Again, I appreciate your taking the time to share
some thoughts with the Special Inquiry Group staff.

During the course of our discussion, Mr. Graham remarked that he had
not yet seen his deposition transcript. Upon returning to our offices,
I checked and found that a copy of the transcript was mailed to Mr.
Graham under a cover letter dated October 15. I have enclosed a photo-

copy of that letter. Mssrs. Toole, Holcombe and Heward should also soon
receive transcripts of their depositions, mailed the same date.'

*'s' As a courtesy, I have enclosed copies of these four depositions. If the
.

earlier copics do not arrive shortly in the mail, please notify me and
we will make other copies available.

If there is anything else I can do for you at this time, please do not-- -

hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

A
I

David J. Evans
NRC/TMI Special Inquiry Group
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Enclosure
As stated
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